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THANK YOU TO THOSE WHO ARE SERVING 

ON SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 11 

THANK YOU TO THOSE WHO ARE SERVING 

ON SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 18 
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Got Newsletter 
Articles? 

Please send them to Kathy Hansen 
Rubykat710@att.net 

Put “Newsletter” in the subject line.  
The deadline for each week is 

Tuesday evening. 

http://www.stlukesatascadero.com/
mailto:Rubykat710@att.net
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At St. James, Paso Robles 

 
Shrove Tuesday Pancake Dinner: Tuesday, 

February 13   
5-7 p.m. in the Parish Hall! 

 

 

 

https://www.lentmadness.org/
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At our January 14, 2024, Annual Meeting you nominated me to serve as your Sr. Warden. On 

January 18, 2024, Bishop Lucinda Ashby appointed me as the Sr. Warden. I am honored to 

accept your nomination and Bishop Lucinda’s appointment of me to the role Sr. Warden for St. 

Luke’s Episcopal Church. Thank you all so much for putting your trust in me. I hope I will not 

disappoint you!  

  

After much prayer and consideration, I believe this decision is one that the Lord has led me to, 

and I am humbled to be chosen to serve your congregation in this manner. 

  

First, I wish to thank Holly Cooper for her years serving as Sr. Warden and Kathryn Showers 

who proceeded her, both holding St. Luke’s together for many years. 
 

I am grateful for so many members who have stepped up taking on more responsibilities. 
 

Before I take on this role as your Sr. Warden, I wish to provide you a bit of my background. 

Our longtime friends, know this very well, but for those that I will be getting to know better, I 

first joined St. Luke’s with my wife, Sally, back in 1983, when we moved here from New 

Jersey.  In 1988 we were transferred away from Atascadero and for the next fourteen years I 

had assignments in California, Florida, Hong Kong, Saudi Arabia, England and Germany. 

When we moved back to Atascadero, it was Bob and Lila Cummings who reached out to us to 

encourage us to come back to our friends at St. Luke’s.  That was in 2004, 20 years ago.  
 

I look forward to working with St. Luke’s Executive Team, The Rt. Rev. Lucinda Ashby and 

The Rev. Canon Martha Korienek as well as you, the members of St. Luke’s. 

Michael Ferree 
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mailto:castlewood16@gmail.com?subject=Gather%20Sevice%20Invitation&body=Please%20add%20me%20to%20the%20Invitation%20list%20for%20St.%20Luke%27s%20Gather%20Service%20on%20Sundays%20at%207%20pm.%0A%0AName%3A%0A%0AThank%20you

